
January 23, 2008 

 

Sue, 

 

Tell Grant I enjoyed his letter. I haven't decided yet 

if I'm going to do a trip this year. Wingate II sounds 

good. I scanned Grant's letter and emailed a copy to 

sister Laura.  

 

We are watching the mergansers, goldeneyes, and 

buffleheads on the Grand River, which runs along the 

edge of our back yard (here in Lansing, MI). We watch 

from the warmth of our kitchen. The waterfowl arrive 

here from up north about the middle of January. We 

have open water, which might be getting scarce farther 

north. Picture attached. 

 

I am running for state representative. Nobody takes me 

seriously, not even my wife. My website is 

www.steveharryforstaterep.org. 

 

Steve Harry 

 

 

 

http://www.steveharryforstaterep.org/

